
WE MAY
BE APART, 
BUT WE’RE 
IN THIS
TOGETHER.



TO EVERY PERSON ON THE FRONT LINES:

THANK YOU
AARP Illinois is grateful for the helpers, frontline workers and caregivers doing 
vital work to keep Chicago functioning so the rest of us can stay safely at home. 

We are all in this together, and on behalf of our 1.7 million members in Illinois, 
AARP is providing information and resources to help older people and those 
caring for them protect themselves from the virus and prevent them from 
spreading it to others.

GENERAL COVID-19 RESOURCES: WWW.AARP.ORG/CORONAVIRUS
EN ESPAÑOL: WWW.AARP.ORG/ELCORONAVIRUS
FRAUD GUIDANCE: WWW.AARP.ORG/FRAUDALERT


